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Dear Families, 

We have had a very busy week in nursery yet again! We have scoured the playing field for mini-

beasts, made pine cone pies in our outdoor area and put on our masks and costumes for a Bug 

Ball in our outdoor theatre. 

The children have also continued their Talk for Writing work, changing the character of Incy 

Wincy from a spider to a crocodile, snapping his way up the water spout! Look out for their 

fabulous version coming to Tapestry soon! Next week, we will begin to look at our non- fiction 

text for this session as the children think about how they can teach someone else to put on a 

‘magic coat’. 

We are continuing to make use of our dance studio upstairs for our weekly PE session. Mrs 

Blackshaw and Mrs Buckley are so impressed with the way the nursery children move calmly and 

quietly around the school. They are becoming very confident and familiar in this space and really 

enjoy the music and movement opportunities that the room allows.  

A few parents have asked about the admissions process for school starters next year. We will 

be holding open events for prospective parents at the school in November. They are as follows: 

Tuesday 19th November 9:30-10:30am 

Thursday 21st November 6-7pm 

Tuesday 26th November 1:30-2:30pm 

We really hope to see you there. For more details on how to apply for a school place, please visit 

our website and click on the Admissions Tab where you will find all the dates and links to the 

Staffordshire Admissions page. 

Now to this week’s Harrier- Birdie will be flying home with Maisie tomorrow for the weekend! 

Maisie shows lots of care towards others and is often heard to be advising her friends that, 

“Sharing is caring!” Well done, Maisie! 

Finally, a huge thank you for your continued support. It is great to see your comments and 

contributions on Tapestry as you share your child’s learning journey with us. What a wonderful 

record of their time in nursery! 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Blackshaw and Mrs Buckley 
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